Eres, Christian

From: McLaughlin, Karen

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 2:48 PM
To: Clerk Board Records

Subject: Late Filed FW: Rezoning Project
Categories: Chris

For January 30th BCC

From: Bailey, Glenn <gbailey@pinellas.gov>

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 9:04 AM

To: Mclaughlin, Karen <kmclaughlin@pinellas.gov>
Subject: FW: Rezoning Project

Good morning. Another correspondence is below.

Glenn Bailey, AICP

Planning Division Manager

Housing & Community Development
(727) 464-5692
gbailey@pinellas.gov

All government correspondence is subject to the public records law.
(tell us how we are doing!) www.pinellascounty.org/surveys/plan

From: Susan Enlow <susanenlow8@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2024 9:32 AM

To: Bailey, Glenn <gbailey@pinellas.gov>

Cc: shaun.mccormick@cypressrun.com
Subject: Rezoning Project

CAUTION: T7his message has originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,
| wanted to write to you and let you know that my husband and | are resident's in the Cypress Run Villas West, and to
tell you that we are in favor of the project. We are aware of the plans, and have no issues. Ultimately, we feel this will

enhance the community as a whole. Thank you for your time and effort with this subject matter.

-Susan and Eric Enlow



